
A�en�on Ian Aston, PINS.

Ian,
I am in receipt of your email and le�er dated 26th March 2024 and the No�ce to modify the above 
Made Order to Bridleway status following the Public Inquiry held in October 2023.

We support this modifica�on and record No Objec�on.

Regards

Ken Sharp
Open Spaces Society - Local Correspondent


